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Weekly Attendance 

Fry Class - 82% 
Nelson Class - 93.7% 
Carter Class - 97.6% 
Cavell Class - 97.02% 
 
Congratulations to Carter Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 
 

Jeans for Genes Day  

 
On Friday 22nd September for a £1 donation, 
payable via school money, your child can 
come to school in non-uniform. 
 

Before and After school Clubs 

 
We are still running our breakfast club. 
You can drop off from 8am. Cost is 
£3.00 per session breakfast is included 
in the price. You can book your child’s 
place on School Money. 
 
Premier Education run our after-school 
clubs.  We have Football on Tuesday, 
Gymnastics on Thursday and Dodgeball 
on a Friday.  If you are interested in 
booking a place contact the office for 
more information. 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

22nd September - Jeans for Genes day 
25th September 1.50-2.50pm – Stay and Play starts 
26th September – 9.30am - Harvest Festival at the Church 
29th September – Macmillan Coffee Morning 
23rd -27th October – Half Term 
7th November – School Photographs 
8th November - Flu Immunisations taking place 
17th November – Children in Need 
20th December – End of Term 

Ofsted 

 
Thank you to all parents who completed Ofsted’s online survey or who 
spoke to the Inspector on the playground this week. 
 
As soon as we hear anything we will let you all know. 

Volunteers/Friends of Caston 

 
We are always looking for new volunteers at Caston Primary and The 
Friends of Caston.  
 
If you or someone you know could spare a couple of hours to help 
with listening to readers or helping out when the children go 
swimming or join us to help supervise on a school trip, please 
contact the school office in the first instance. 
 
The Friends of Caston do a lot of good things for the children and 
they need your help to be able to continue all that they do.  If you 
can help in any way please contact the office and they will forward 
your details on, or speak with Amanda Jones or Susan Stubbins, you 
can usually catch them on the school playground. 
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Harvest Festival  

This years’ service will take place at the 
Church of the Holy Cross in Caston on 
Tuesday 26th September at 9.30am.  
Everyone is welcome to join us. 
 

PE Days  

Here is a reminder of when PE will take 
place in the school.  Please ensure your 
child has the PE/Swimming kit with 
them on these days 
 
Fry Class – Thursday 
 
Nelson Class – Thursday and Friday 
 
Carter Class – PE on Wednesday and 
Swimming on Thursday (till Christmas) 
 
Cavell Class – Tuesday and Thursday  
(Yr 5 Swimming on Thursday until 
Christmas) 
 

Pre -School Stay & Play Starting 25th September 

 

 


